
No#ce	To	Residents	of	City	of	Stephenson	

There	will	be	a	public	hearing	at	5:45	PM	prior	to	the	May	5,	
2022	Council	Mee#ng	to	review	the	proposed	budget	for	fiscal	

year	2022-2023.		The	mee#ng	will	be	held	in	the	Council	
Chamber	at	W628	Samuel	St.,	Stephenson.	

The	property	tax	millage	rate	proposed	to	be	levied	to	support	
the	proposed	budget	will	be	a	subject	of	this	hearing.	

Karma	Tessmer,	City	Clerk	


